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Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of 1
st
 Meeting were confirmed with no amendment.  

2. Members noted the initial findings of the study on the adoption of separate 

grading and reporting in 2015 HKDSE BAFS examination. 

3. Members were briefed on the final updates on the BAFS Curriculum and 

Assessment Guide and supplementary notes for the 2017 HKDSE and onwards.  

4. Members were informed of the views collected from focus group meeting with 

BAFS graduates conducted in Oct 2015. 

 


